
Family of Christ COVID-19 Re-Open Safety Plan 

Guidelines for Drive-In and Outdoor Worship 
Please note that primary worship services will continue online at 9:30 am on Sundays.  This outdoor worship is 

simply a secondary worship opportunity for those that wish to gather in person and will contain the same 

content.  If you are uncomfortable being a part of Outdoor and Drive-In worship, please watch us online. 

• Please know that we are learning as we do this.  Your patience is a gift in these times. 

What we ask 

• Anyone who is sick, experiencing symptoms, living with a household member who tested positive or 

tested positive for COVID-19 must stay home. Anyone who has tested positive may attend once 

released by the Minnesota Department of Health (MDH). 

• If you feel you are at high risk, we recommend that you stay in your car. 

• If outside of your vehicle, we ask that you wear a face mask. Face masks are available.  

• Any time you are in contact with someone outside your family please practice safe social distancing 

and wear a mask.  

• Although we hope you will not need them, restroom use is limited to one person at a time, except by 

individuals who live in the same household. The service will be shorter, so our hope is that you will not 

need restrooms.  

• No passing of objects or physical contact between households.  

Drive-In Worshipers (listen and watch from the safety of your vehicle) 

• Ushers will direct you to a parking spot.  

• If you roll down any car windows, we ask that it is on the passenger side of the car. This is to maintain 

a safe distance between each household. 

Outdoor Worshipers (gather outside in chairs or blankets with distancing)  

• Family units please sit near flags on the grass or marks on the parking lot which will be at least 12 feet 

apart.  

• Bring your own chairs or blankets.  5 Picnic tables will be available for families with children. 

• Please use sanitizing stations as you arrive and leave 

*In case of inclement weather or extreme heat worship will continue online.  Check website for cancelations.  

 

 

 


